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Theme: 

Folk Tales 
 

Introductions: 
Ee and Ff 

 
Bit Cards: 
Mammals 

 
Vocabulary: 

Generous – willing and happy to share 
 

Fables: 
The Hare and the Tortoise 

 
Moral: 

Slow and steady wins the race 
 

Manners: 
Say Please and Thank You 

 
Language: 

The letters Ee and Ff will be introduced throughout the week.  We will also be working on our Taffy Apple 
reading stories.  This week we will be reading Folk Tale stories (ex. Goldilocks and the Three Bears.)  Please 
feel free to bring Folk Tale stories in to be shared with the class.  A new fable will be introduced – The Hare 

and the Tortoise. 
 

Craft & Writing: 
We will be working on phonics tracing papers to help reinforce our new letters Ee and Ff.  We will continue to 
practice our fine motor skills with some cutting activities and have play-doh time.  To go along with our theme 

of Folk Tales we will be making a book about the story The Little Red Hen. 
 
 
 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=goldie+locks+and+the+three+bears+clip+art&qs=n&form=QBIR&pq=goldie+locks+and+the+three+bears+clip+art&sc=1-41&sp=-1&sk=#view=detail&id=A734A91755AD9A1D24882D7F3D60A4EF5AE42FC1&selectedIndex=41


Concept: 
Jobs that reinforce the letters Ee and Ff will be added to our shelves this week for the children to work on.  We 

will be going on a nature walk, weather permitting to look for signs of fall. 
 

Motor:  
The children will be playing Simon Says to help review our body parts and an obstacle course will be set up for 

play. 
 

 
Student of the Week: 

Max Kreil 
 

Class Mascot: 
Walter Harrison 

 
Reminders: 

Show and Tell: Friday, October 12th – Items that begin with E and F 
 

The school will be closed on Monday, October 8th for an all school continuing education day! 
 
 

 
 

 
Leaves Are Twirling 

   
Leaves are twirling 
Leaves are twirling 

All around, all around 
They are falling softly 

Very, very softly 
To the ground, to the ground 

 
 

Have a great week! 
Mrs. Mary Ann & Mrs. Summer 


